
PUBLIC NOTICE 

     Hwy 4 Speed Zone Change 

 

The RM of Meota issued a Public Notice on November 21, 2023 to advise residents of a 

an expanded 80km/h speed zone on Highway 4 south of Cochin. We received feedback 

that the legal description of the new speed zone provided by the Ministry of Highways 

was confusing. The new speed zone extends south of Days Road as per the map 

below. The new speed zone includes an advanced warning sign and “New” tabs on the 

sign posts.  

 

The RM of Meota is supportive of initiatives to enhance safety on Highway 4. 

Contact the CSO officer at (306) 892-0000 for inquiries on speed limits. 
 

 

 


